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Chair Hass, members of the Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue,

As an Oregonian, a surfer, a camper, a hiker, and a lover of the mighty Oregon Coast, I sincerely urge you to support Oregon's
Beach Fund (SB 745) this legislative session. 

Today's beaches need all the help they can get. Our 362 miles of pristine coastline are perhaps our state's most valuable asset.
Please do your part to make sure this bill passes. 

Sincerely,
Ian Kennelly

4804 NE 27th Ave
Portland, OR
97211
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